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PCSO Assembly – Thursday 9th February 2023 
 
Dear families,  
 
On Thursday, our local Police Community Support Officer (Vicki) will be doing an assembly to the whole school. This is 
to introduce herself to our school community as a friendly face who is there to help if needed, but also as someone 
who is there to protect the people who live in the local area, which of course includes children at SKA. It will be done 
in an age appropriate manner and children will have opportunity to ask Vicki any questions they may have. 
 
She is also going to be speaking to the children about a couple of issues linked to anti-social behaviour from children 
in our community. These issues include:  

- Intimidating elderly people in their homes  
- Messing around in Morrisons Local opposite school 
- Sending nasty messages on Whatsapp/TikTok/Snapchat 

 
I am of course aware that these issues above will only involve a small minority of children at our school however it is 
important for all children to know our local PCSO, know that she is there to help and understand that she is not 
someone to be scared of, but also know the possible implications if any children at our school were found to be doing 
any of the above. 
 
Please do not hesitate to catch me on the gate if you have any questions about this. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Potter  
Head of School 
  


